
School Photos
Have you ordered your school photos yet? A
polite reminder that the closing date for free
delivery back to school is Wednesday 18th

October. Order through the Tempest website
using your unique link or visit www.tempest-

orders.co.uk 
If you need any assistance in ordering your

photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736
751555 (option 3).

Many thanks.

Parents Evening times 
A link will be sent out via text during the last week
of this half term to book your appointment. To aid
with your planning, please see below scheduled
blocks for each class: 

Nursery -  Tues 14th am & Wed 15th after school
Reception - Mon 13th, Tues 14th & Thurs 16th after
school
Year 1 - Mon 13th & Wed 15th after school 
Year 2 -Wed 15th & Thurs 16th after school 
Year 3 - Wed 15th am/pm & after school 
Year 4 - Mon 13th & Wed 15th after school 
Year 5 - Wed 15th am/pm and after school
Tear 6 - Tues 14th & Wed 15th after school 

KEY DATES

Christ Church CofE 
Primary School

 DISCO THURSDAY 26TH OCTOBER
Parents Evening W/C Monday 13th
November

Christmas Productions 
Nursery/Reception - Thursday 14th
December am and pm
Year 1 & 2 - Tuesday 12th December am and
pm  
Year 3 & 4 - Wednesday 13th December am
and pm  
Year 5 & 6 -  Friday 15th  December am and
pm

Christmas Parties  
Nursery/Reception - Thursday 21st pm
Year 1 & 2 - Wednesday 20th December pm
Year 3 & 4 - Monday 18th December pm
Year 5 & 6 - Tuesday 19th December pm

Christmas Panto in school 6th December
Carol Service in Church Thursday 21st
December- all parents welcome
Winning House Treat Friday 22nd December
am
Whole School Talent Show  Friday 22nd
December pm

Friday 13th October 2023 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


The dangers online are significant and can be a difficult thing to
navigate. Apps such as Roblox can have hidden dangers that we

are not always aware of. 
But is Roblox safe for kids? 

 Roblox allows players to create their own experiences — which
means that lurking within this $38 billion gaming platform is a
dark underbelly of inappropriate adult content, cyberbullies,

scammers, hackers, and online predators

We are hosting a workshop in school for parents run by Clenell
Education Solutions. It equips parents with the tools to effectively

support their children when it comes to the online world. It
prepares parents for what their child may be subject to /

accessing as they get older and provides them with the skills and
understanding to reduce the risks around this. The session is

interactive; parents will have the opportunity to ask question and
the session includes videos to support the delivery of the key

messages.
Thank you to all those that have already signed up. If you would

like to join us there is still time. 
The session will be held at 9.15am on Friday 27th October in the

school hall- refreshments will be provided. 
If you would like to attend please sign up using the attached form

https://forms.gle/CRbnK5eS4iMQDcfc8
. 



It was the first round of fixtures in the Littleton League
this week for our boys Football team. They played
amazing in all 3 of their matches and there was

some outstanding team work displayed. 
Results:

won-St Cuthbert’s 2-0
Won- Whitehouse 2-0 
Lost-Collingwood 0-1

Sports News


